
From: Velma Quan <vquan@ccsf.edu>  
Sent: Friday, January 3, 2025 2:46 PM 
To: [Deans and Chairs] 
Cc: [FPAC Members for 2024-2025] 
Subject: Hiring Decisions Based on FPAC Prioritization of Fall 2023 Program Review Requests for 
Full-Time Faculty  
 
Dear Deans and Chairs,   
 
We are writing with the decisions we have reached regarding the FPAC prioritizations for 2024-25 
based on Fall 2023 Annual Plan/Program Review requests.   
 
From the FPAC list below, we will be funding those marked with an asterisk (*) and proceeding with 
the hiring process to fill these positions for a Fall 2025 start. Positions marked by two asterisks (**) 
are already in the hiring process.   
 
Academic Departments    

• Behavioral Sciences - Psychology *  
Academic Departments with Programmatic Accreditation Concerns   

• Nursing, Registered *  
• Radiologic Sciences    
• Health Care Technology    
• Administration of Justice/Fire Science *    
• Nursing, Licensed Vocational   

Categorically Funded   
• Student Health Services Program **  

Title IX   
• Kinesiology (formerly Physical Education and Dance) **  

 
Chairs, please work with your dean to begin the hiring process.  
 
Also, given the delay in providing this information to you, we are extending the deadline for Fall 
2024 full-time faculty requests from January 10 to January 24. We will send out an additional 
communication reiterating the FPAC guidance from the email we sent in November.  
 
Sincerely,   
David Yee, Interim Vice Chancellor for Academic & Institutional Affairs   
Lisa Cooper Wilkins, Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs  




